
We encourage you to contact us with your thoughts & suggestions any time at 
stthomasschoolpta@gmail.com and don’t forget to Like us on Facebook!

Facebook/StThomasSchoolPTA

Why not consider joining the PTA in 2024?  It’s fun, rewarding and most of all, benefits the school and our Tamariki. 
Contact us on the email below or come along to our next monthly meeting to find out what we do.  Next meeting 7pm  
Wednesday 6th December 2023, in the school staffroom.

PTA News 
Issue #17 2023

Thank you for supporting our Colour Run

Thank you to all parents and students for supporting us in our second ever St Thomas’s 
School Colour Run.  
Unlike last year, we had the most glorious weather.  Starting with a tug o war, next was 
a huge inflatable obstacle course before getting wet on the slip n slide. It was wonderful
to see parents getting involved and running with the kids through several obstacle 
courses dotted around the school field. Some students ran around several times to try 
and get covered in as much colour as they could. At the end, there was a much-
deserved ice block waiting at the finish line and the kids got to throw all remaining 
colour in the air to complete the event. Thanks to all of you
who made it such a fabulous morning.

• Christmas Hams & Turkeys Fundraiser

Premium Quality Bone-in Hams 3.45kg for $73ea 
Boneless Rolled 2.5kg Turkey Roasts for $79ea 
Place your order through Kindo now.

 Last orders 14th December.
 Pick up from Saint John’s Butchery from the 18th December.
 

• Year 8 Leaving Dinner – December

Wednesday 13th December  - Order your year 8 leaving  
hoodie on Kindo now.

Reminders
Second Hand Uniforms:
Donate your preloved uniform for us to on-sell. Please drop off at the office
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